
Lifting import suspension on edible fats and oils produced in Taiwan 

 

In connection with the incidents of substandard edible fats and oils in Taiwan in 2014, 

the Centre for Food Safety (CFS) of the Food and Environmental Hygiene Department 

(FEHD) has since then suspended the import into Hong Kong of all edible fats and oils 

(of animal or plant origins) produced in Taiwan. 

 

Having considered the investigation reports, inspection results and surveillance figures 

in relation to the incidents provided by the relevant Taiwanese authority, CFS has made 

the assessment and decided to lift the import suspension on edible fats and oils (of 

animal or plant origins) produced in Taiwan with immediate effect. 

 

CFS will continue to monitor closely edible fats and oils imported from Taiwan to 

safeguard food safety and public health. 
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